
 
 
MINUTES - Munster Community Association ​2018 
 
January 8, 2018 
Attendees:​ Barbara Moulton, Bruce Ewen, Jessica Breckenridge, Judith Sammon, Gabriella 
Beyer, Karen Heney, Laura Rupert 
 
Meeting called at 6:35 
 
Gabi approved the minutes and Bruce second it. 
 
Membership - Phonebook presented by Jude. The PDF to be sent to Jiffy printing. Looks great!!! 
 
Financial update- we have a good balance and everything is updated. 
 
Winter  Carnival - Heather Kirk has all their permits such as bonfire for Friday night and 
Saturday night, the radio station will open on Friday night. There  will have open skate and 
crafts in the community center. Saturday the church will have a breakfast and in the afternoon 
the school will have a magician and fun children’s activities. On Saturday evening there will be a 
horse wagon ride. Danby’s will be at the canteen at the community center and the school. You 
can also order family meals through Danby’s that weekend. 
Heather,Jody, and Jude to work on a flyer and put in the mail for everyone in Munster to know 
about the schedule of the winter carnival. Jude would like to know what we think about having a 
Winter Carnival mascot. The mascot could ride on the wagon ride. That sounded like a great 
idea.There will be fireworks around 8 o’clock. At this time not sure where the wagon ride will 
start. Local politicians have been invited. 
 
Outdoor skating rink - All is well. Maybe we can update rules at the rink and in the change room. 
These rules will be  posted for all to see. Karen was asked by a community member maybe we 
could buy snow pounders to help even out the rink. Bruce says he has a gift card from 
Canadian tire that could help with the cost. 
 
Youth basketball update- The  ages for youth basketball are for ages 13 to 15 we have 
volunteers Laurie Neff, Mike Francis, and  Laura Rupert. 
Karen asked if this is a MCA a stamp of approval. If it is perhaps maybe we should ask for 
police checks. It was agreed that we would have a waiver signed by parents. Also stating that 
the police checks are pending. Volunteers would have rules to sign as well. 
 
Annual general meeting-Our annual general meeting will be April 23 2018 at 6:30. It will be at 
the community centre. We will book the community centre for this meeting. 
 



Newsletter-Jude asked when is a good time for the newsletter to go out. Lots of discussion.One 
option was beginning of March so that it’s closer to the Easter egg hunt. 
 
 
New business-  
It was asked by a community member  that perhaps the MCA could buy broomball equipment. 
Bruce said he would look into Canadian tire to see what we would need. Helmets would be 
mandatory. 
 
Shirt orders-We are starting to look into options and styles for shirt orders.Perhaps Mike Bonvie 
would be contacted 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:53. 
 
Our next meeting will be Monday February 12th 2018. 
 
 
 
 


